Lieut, (JS) Ve U w; USHR,
Asst. to Director of Naval Officer Proourement,

217-227 Camp Street,
New Orleans, Louisisna.

Dear Lieutenant Howell:

. I have just retwned with the University of
Kansas basketball team from a swing through the Bast, playing
Upon

at Buffalo, New York City, Philadelphia and St. Louls.
my retwn I found yowr inguiry regarding Howard George Engleman.
I have filled out the blank in due form, but I feel that I

mlﬂnhtom'hsloﬂarthhing ingleman's outstanding
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that should mttrnhh hmmhm-
dere llent officer material for the United States Navy.
anm happy to recommend him without reservation or evasion.

Sincerely yowrs,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




